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Welcome! 
You are invited to join a webinar: Virtual Deaf Town Hall. Dr. 
Lorne Farovitch from the Department of Health and Mental 
Hygiene will provide the latest updates on COVID-19 and 
the vaccines.  This will be followed by a Q&A session. After 

registering, you will receive a confirmation email about 
joining the webinar.

Virtual Deaf Town Hall

Date: Monday, April 12, 2021
Time: 3:30 PM - 6:00 PM

Registration Available Here

ASL Interpreters and Live Captioning will be provided. 
If you need an accommodation, please contact Noel Haight 

nhaight@mopd.nyc.gov before April 8, 2021.

CC

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_zxQ8IcUqQue1g_yKbj5yFw
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